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Dear Parents/Carers 

                                                         Summer Term First Update 2022                

 

Welcome back to the summer term and we hope you all had a lovely Easter! 

  

Tennis Workshops 

Following our recent text message, free tennis workshops have been arranged for all children on 

Wednesday. Thank you to The Shrewsbury Club who are providing these sessions. Please check 

your child has their P.E. kit in school tomorrow, Wednesday 25th April. 

 

Road Safety Assembly 

Thank you to Mr Ray Hughes for visiting school to deliver a road safety assembly to all our classes 

this week. The focus is linked to the school council’s current work led by Mr H Barnes.  

Following our class competition to design road safety posters, a selection of winners have been 

chosen and these will be announced shortly. Please help to keep our school area safe by not 

parking in the school ‘keep clear’ laybys, or by blocking pavements and junctions for pedestrians.       

 

Music Event 

Children in Key Stage 2 will soon be practising songs as part of a school music event to celebrate 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We are looking forward to working with Dr Wolfe, a singing coach to 

help us prepare for a music service which will be held in church on Wednesday 27th May. Once we 

receive full details, we will share with you an outline for the afternoon, but in the meantime please 

try and keep this date free in your diaries from lunchtime onwards if possible. 

 

Forest School 

Following the recent text message, Forest School for Class 1/Reception will take place each 

Thursday afternoon. Please bring the change of outdoor clothes and wellies/boots and come to 

school dressed in uniform. Nursery Forest School will continue on Tuesdays as before. 

 

School Uniform 

Please see the summer uniform guide below. More details including jewellery and hair ties can be 

found on our school website: 

 

Summer Uniform – Boys 

 

✓ Pale blue polo shirt 

✓ Grey shorts or trousers 

✓ Navy sweatshirt with the school logo 

 Summer Uniform –Girls 

 

✓ Pale blue polo shirt 

✓ Grey skirt, shorts, culottes or trousers or a blue 

and white gingham checked dress. 
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✓ Grey or black plain socks (not trainer socks) 

✓ Sensible black shoes (not trainers, which 

can be fastened by the child) 

 

✓ Navy sweatshirt or cardigan with the school logo  

✓ Grey, black or white plain socks (not trainer socks) 

✓ Sensible black shoes (not trainers, which can be 

fastened by the child) 

 

 

Thank You for your support 

• It was wonderful to see so many of you on the open afternoon and we hope you found this 

a useful opportunity in being able to view and discuss your child’s learning and to visit 

school again!  

• We were delighted to see so many of you at our Easter service and appreciated you joining 

us. 

• Well done to the 15 children who completed the Shrewsbury half-marathon event and to  

their families in supporting them at the event. 

 

Parent Governor Election 

Mrs Bowdler has been elected as our new parent governor and will be welcomed onto the 

governing body this term.  

 

Collection from Sunset Club 

Just a polite reminder that the first session/option 1 finishes at 4.15pm for collection. Thank you. 

  

Standardised Assessment Tests (SATs) - IMPORTANT DATES 

A final reminder of the national standardised assessment dates which begin shortly.  

It is important that your child attends school during these times. 

 

Key Stage 2 SATs - Monday 9th May until Thursday 12th May  

Key Stage 1 SATs -  Monday 16th May until Wednesday 18th May  

Year 1 Phonics screening check –Week commencing Tuesday 7th June 

Year 4 Multiplication Check- Week commencing Tuesday 7th June onwards 

   

 

We hope you have a lovely Bank Holiday Monday on 2nd May and fingers crossed that the sun will 

continue to shine! 

 

 

 

Kind regards 
 

S.L. Woolley   

 

Mrs Sarah L. Woolley   

Headteacher 


	Upton Magna

